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November   21,   1980

Mr.   Reese  I.   Ijukei  Jr.
Tidewater  Appalachian  Trail  Club  &
American  Hiking  Society
1046  Azalea  Court
Virginia  Beach,   VA     23452

Dear   Reese:

It  was  gcod  to  meet  you  at  the  American  Hiking  Society  "Hike-in".     It  was  an
exciting  meeting,  especially  the  film  and  tape  from  the  participants  on  the
Hikeanation.     If  you  recall  we  had  talked  about  what  the  Appalachian  Trail
Conference  and  the  Virginia  Trail  Clubs  might  do  to  assist  the  50  Hikeanation
participants  when  they  arrive  in  Damascus,  Virginia,   for  their  hike  across  the
Commonwealth  on  the  Appalachian  Trail.     It  is  exciting  that  these  people,  after
months  of  hiking  from  Sam  Francisco,  will  arrive  on  the  AT  in  their  journey  to
Washington.     In  the  spirit  of  cooperation  with  the  National  interests  of  all
hikers,   as  symbolized  by  this  event,   it  would  be  great  to  host  sonre  manner  of
assistance  to  the  American  Hiking  Society,  by  some  if  not  all  of  the  effected
Trail  Clubs  and  the  ATC.     This  oould  chime  well  with  their  eventual  arrival
in  Washington  and  the  ceremonies  that  will  be  held  at  that  time.

I  have  a  few  suggestions  which  I  will  share  with  ATC  folks  in  Harpers  Ferry:

I.    A  welcome,  dinner  or  lodging  for  the  group  in  either  or  both
Damascus  or  Pearisburg.     They  have  a  cliff icult  job  to  do,   going  thru
Virginia  possibly  as  early  as  March.    The  tactical  difficulties  of
doing  this  treck  might  be  an  exciting  aspect  of  club  involvement.
They  could  serve  as  guides,  help  plan  lodging,  and  assist  the  group
expecially  if  the  weather  is  bad.

2.    The  publicity,  especially  as  they  get  closer  to  the  capital,  should
be  an  exciting  and  valuable  aspect  of  the  ATC  effort.

3.     It  would  be  a  great  chance  to  show  the  Hiking  Soc:iety  the  uncomon
ability  of  the  ATC  volunteers  to  marshall  its  mountain  troops  for  the
work.     As  a  young  organization  with  little  experience  in  organizing
motivated  self-governed  Trail  Clubs,  a  lot  could  be  transferred  to  the
national  trail  movement.

With  your  lnembership  in  both  organizations,  you  would  be  a  great  person  to  get
this  going.     I  am  prepared  to  assist  as  well.     I  understand  you  have  talked  with
Mike  Dawson  about  this  and  several  folks  here  are  interested  in  helping   (Dave
Startzell  and  Carol  I,ee) .    My  only  concern  would  be  that  we  are  careful  not  to
overload  ourselves  or   the  Trail.     It  is  a  busy  year  coming  up  with  Collowee,   81,
and  all  the  Trail  work  itself .



Through  copy  of  this  letter  to  AHS,   they  are  informed  that  we  will  assist
in  some  manner  and  that  we  should  know  the  logistics  of  total  numbers  and
arrival  times.     Other  people  in  Virginia  Parks  and  the  National  Park  Service
should  be  informed  as  well.

Sincerely,

EZZ=
Robert  Proudman
Trail  Management  Specialist

cc:     Evans,  Dawson,   Startzell,  I,ee
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Mr.   Reese   F.   Lukei  Jr.
Tidewater  Appalachian  Trail  Club
American  Hiking  Society
1046  Azalea  Court
Virginia  Beach,   VA     23452




















